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Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
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Dear Parents and Carers,

We’ve had some great news for our
children in Rainbows and Sunbeams this
week, Mrs Ishmael has managed to get us
10 sets of free waterproofs and wellies
from ‘The Outdoor Guide Foundation’. This
is great news and will allow children who
love to be outside, the freedom to do so.
Well done, Mrs Ishmael! 

Also, this week our kitchen had a ‘no
notice’ visit by the local authority to do a
kitchen hygiene inspection and I’m
delighted to report they came away with 5
stars! Well done to the Chartwells staff for
their hard work and exemplary standards
of hygiene.

On Monday Year 1 visited Paradise Park in
Hayle to learn all about birds as part of
their project on ‘animals including
humans’. During the day, they saw a
number of birds from all around the world
and few other animals that live at the park.
The children were beautifully behaved and
all had a fantastic time.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 28th April 2023

PTA Disco:
Tuesday 23rd
May

EYFS/KS1 -
straight after
school until 4pm 

KS2 4pm - 5pm 
 
Half term: 29th
May - 2nd June
2023

Summer Fete:
Friday 30th
June 
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On Tuesday Year 3 went on their learning visit to the Eden
Project in Wadebridge. They had a super time learning all
about plants. If you have been, you will know that there is
no better place to go to see rich and varied gardens of

both tropical and Mediterranean plants. The children were
brilliant! Next week, Year 5 are off to St Ives to surf, sculpt,

story tell and saunter their way to Carbis bay on a 3 day, 2
night residential – we wish them a fabulous trip! 



Polite reminder; we are closed on bank holiday Monday (1st

May) and on Tuesday 2nd May, due to the NEU strike action,
the following classes will be open: 1M, 1BR, 3N, 3H, 4R and 5S. 



And finally, at the weekend Mrs Lawry completed the

London marathon and raised over £2,000 for the Juvenile
Diabetes Research Foundation charity – this was her first
marathon and a really brilliant achievement; super well
done to her for her terrific fund raising and running for
such a long way! I also won my kayak race (no-where

near as long as Mrs Lawry but I enjoyed the cake at the
end! ) 



Have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, Mrs May
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Maths Whizz champions of
the week
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

In Reception, we have been using
a tens frame to support us with

our counting. We have been
using collections of practical

objects and tens frames to help
us think about numbers which

total 10. 

W e  h a v e  n o  c r o s s i n g  p a t r o l  o n
M o n d a y  8 t h  M a y  u n t i l  T u e s d a y

2 3 r d  M a y .

P o l i t e  r e m i n d e r :  T h e r e  i s  n o
a f t e r  s c h o o l  c l u b  o n  t h e  f i n a l

d a y  o f  t e r m .



Year 1 had an amazing trip to Paradise
Park this week. We were very lucky to see

lots of beautiful and wonderful animals
including parrots, otters and even a bald

eagle.
 The children were wonderfully behaved

and a credit to the school and their
families.

Year 2

In PSHE, Year 2 have been
learning how to call 999 in a
fire emergency and made a

fire plan of their home.

Year 3
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Year 1

Year 3 had an awe-inspiring day at the
Eden project this week! We learned
about the importance of plants and

how we wouldn't exist without them. We
became Rainforest Rangers for the day
and helped the Eden team find plants
that could be used for food, shelter,

water and medicine. 



We’ve been very creative this
week in year 5. The children

made parachutes in science to
investigate air resistance and
gravity, and in art with have

been creating binca stitch art
using running stitches and cross

stitch.

In Year 4, we have began
reading our new English

text ‘The Lion and the
Unicorn’ and learning all

about what life was like for
Lenny as an evacuee

during the war.

Year 4

Year 6
The children in Year 6 have been

getting their teeth stuck into some
poetry this week. We recapped on
the features of a poem and then

discussed some of the more
challenging vocabulary. The

children performed the poem using
lots of expression in their voices.
Lots more on poetry this week!
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Year 5

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R
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P T A  u p d a t e  





W e  a p p r e c i a t e  n o t  e v e r y o n e  i s  a b l e  t o  a t t e n d  m e e t i n g s
a n d  g i v e  t h e i r  o w n  t i m e  b u t  t h e r e  i s  a  v e r y ,  q u i c k ,  e a s y

w a y  t h a t  y o u  a n d  o t h e r  m e m b e r s  o f  y o u r  f a m i l y  c a n  h e l p
u s  r a i s e  m o n e y .  T h i s  y e a r  w e  h a v e  r e g i s t e r e d  w i t h  t h e  C o -

o p  c a r d  c o m m u n i t y  s c h e m e .  T h i s  w i l l  m e a n  f o r  e v e r y  £ 1
s p e n t  a t  t h e  C o - o p  t h e y  w i l l  d o n a t e  1 p  t o  o u r  c a u s e .  W e

w o u l d  b e  v e r y  g r a t e f u l  i f  y o u  c o u l d  d o w n l o a d  t h e  A p p
y o u r s e l f  a n d  e n c o u r a g e  a s  m a n y  o t h e r  f a m i l y  m e m b e r s  a s
p o s s i b l e  t o  d o  t h e  s a m e  t h i s  w i l l  a l l o w  u s  t o  i n c r e a s e  o u r
t o t a l  v e r y  r a p i d l y  - e v e r y  l i t t l e  b i t  c o u n t s  !  O n c e  y o u  h a v e

d o w n l o a d e d  t h e  C o - o p  a p p ,  g o  i n t o  t h e  c o m m u n i t y  s e c t i o n
a n d  c h o o s e  T r e l o w e t h  P T A  .  T h e  c u r r e n t  t o t a l  s t a n d s  a t

£ 1 4 3 . 2 8 .  T h e  C o - o p  A p p  i s  a v a i l a b l e  t o  d o w n l o a d  f r o m  o n
A p p  s t o r e  o r  G o o g l e  p l a y .  .  Y o u  w i l l  n e e d  t o  r e g i s t e r  y o u r
c a r d  o n l i n e  a t  c o o p . c o . u k / m e m b e r s h i p  o r  b y  c a l l i n g  0 8 0 0

0 2 3  4 7 0 8 .



H e r e  a r e  s o m e  f u n d r a i s i n g  e v e n t s /  d a t e s  f o r  y o u r  d i a r y .  I f
y o u  a r e  a b l e  h e l p ,  p l e a s e  e m a i l

t r e l o w e t h p t a @ c r o f t y m a t . o r g .
T u e s d a y  2 3 r d  M a y  P T A  D i s c o  E Y F S / K S 1  3 . 1 5  -  4 p m

K S 2  4  –  5 p m



F r i d a y  3 0 t h  J u n e  P M  S u m m e r  F e t e



W e e k  b e g i n n i n g  3 r d  J u l y  S p o r t s  W e e k  F u n d r a i s e r s



T h a n k  y o u  f o r  y o u r  c o n t i n u e d  s u p p o r t ,
M r s  W a r r e n  a n d  M r  R i c h a r d s

P T A  r e p r e s e n t a t i v e s
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Book donations can also be dropped into Class

1M to Miss Iles.



Thank you in advance!
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